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Oficio Nimero: CDZ-DG-039

Request for the Donation of Police Vehicles
and Ambulances for Port Colombia-Laredo
December 5t 2024

Dear Mayor Dr. Victor Treviiio and Honorable Members of the
Laredo City Council,

| am writing to express my gratitude for the ongoing collaboration between our
communities and to formally request the generous donation of police patrol
vehicles and ambulances that have been designated to support Port
Colombia-Laredo and the Gloria-Colombia Highway and its surrounding area.
This contribution represents a significant step forward in strengthening the
operational capacity and safety infrastructure of our port. Port Colombia-
Laredo is a critical hub for international commerce, and as its activity continues
to grow, so does the need for reliable security and emergency response |
services. The addition of these vehicles will greatly enhance our ability to
ensure the safety of personnel, businesses, and residents who rely on the port
daily.

Your kind donation will not only reinforce the essential services provided in
Port Colombia-Laredo but also solidify the bond of cooperation and mutual
support between our cities. By working together, we can create a safer and
more prosperous environment for the citizens of both Laredo and Port
Colombia-Laredo.

We deeply appreciate your consideration of this matter and are committed to
coordinating any logistical details to facilitate the transfer of these essential
resources. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any
questions or require additional information.

Once again, thank you for your generosity and continued partnership. | look
forward to the opportunity to further our shared vision for progress and
development.

Warm regards, ‘
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Dr. Marco Gonzalez Val
Regional Development And Agriculture Secretary for the Government of
Nuevo Leon & Port Colombia-Laredo General Director




